
         
 P.O.Box 2646, PAARL, 7620 
   dhfheritage@gmail.com 

 

 

Drakenstein Heritage Foundation is a voluntary organization, incorporated under the  

Heritage Association of South Africa. 

 
 

 

17 November 2022 

 

 
Sarah Winter 
sewinter@yebo.co.za 
 
 
 
Ref: Boschendal Founders Estates for bulk services on the Founders Estates National Heritage Site. 
 

 
Dear Ms Winter 

 

The DHF reserves the right to comment on all future  individual proposals on Boschendal Farm. 
 

Regards 

Lyn 

DHF Secretary 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
interestgroupstellenbosch@gmail.com 

HM/CB/0815/32 
2022-12-06 

 
Sarah Winter 
sewinter@yebo.co.za 
 
 
Dear Ms Winter 
 
 

Boschendal Founders Estates: Section 27 NHRA Application for Bulk 
Services 
 
Report (dated September 2022) prepared by Sarah Winter Heritage Consultant with inputs 
from Bernard Oberholzer Landscape Architect, and David Halkett and John Gribbe of the 
Archaeological Office. 

 
The findings as stated in the Report and the recommendations relating to all aspects of the 
bulk services to be installed, in order to limit the visual impact on the landscape, and to 
avoid destruction of possible archaeological remains, are supported.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Patricia Botha 
(Chairperson) 
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